Sent: Sunday, 9 July 2023 11:51 AM
To: Records Department
Subject: [EXTERNAL] APPLICATION NO: DA2023/0130

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organisation. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognise the
sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Council,
| am writing to you to express my concern about the proposal to build the Organic waste station in Church St.

My concerns are the smell, the traffic that will be caused, the state of the roads, with pot holes and excessive road

damage left by the trucks.
The stupidity of allowing such a proposal to be considered in the middle of a highly populated residential area. The

decrease in value to our properties.

This proposal is absurd and should be dismissed totally. This proposal should ask to be moved to an entirely
different council area, out of Lidcombe!
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